
 

            

January 6, 2022 

 

Douglas Bowen, Supervisor 

Town of Ripley 

14 North State Street 

Ripley, NY 14755 

 

RE: TOWN OF RIPLEY 

 2021 WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY IMPROVEMENTS 

 ULTRAVIOLET DISSINFECTION SYSTEM 

CPL PROJECT NO. 15636.00 

 REBID RECOMMENDATION 

 

Dear Mr. Bowen: 

 

We have completed our review of the bids received on January 6, 2022 for the above referenced project. A 

summary of the bids is provided below, and a copy of our bid tabulation is enclosed for your information 

and review. 

 

Contractor Base Bid Alternate 1 Alternate 2 
Total Base & 

Alternate Bids 

STC Construction, Inc. $479,800.00 $10,300.00 $4,700.00 $494,800.00 

H&K Services, Inc. $650,400.00 $9,400.00 $5,800.00 $665,600.00 

JW Danforth $657.000.00 $16,500.00 $16,500.00 $690,000.00 

 

The apparent low bidder is STC Construction Inc., with a bid price of $494,800.00 which includes base 

bid items along with the two bid alternates. 

 

STC Construction, Inc. is an established, local contracting firm that has worked on infrastructure 

improvement projects in the surrounding areas. STC has constructed numerous projects that CPL has 

designed and managed during construction. Several recent projects, that are also funded by NYSEFC 

include the Village of Akron WWTF improvements ($4.7 million) and Village of Warsaw WWTF 

improvements ($5 million). Upon review, CPL deems that they are an acceptable contractor. 

 

Based on our review of submitted bids and the low bidder qualifications, we recommend that the 

Town of Ripley award the contract to STC Construction, Inc. in the amount of $494,800.00. 

 

Please note that the available NYSEFC funding amount for construction is approximately $1.2 million. 

Subtracting $500,000 for the above bid from this amount yields $700,000 remaining. Our office will 

coordinate with the Town to determine use of remaining funds with future bids. If you have any questions 

or require any additional information, please contact me at (716) 880-1256. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

CPL 

 
Seth L. Krull, P.E. 

Project Engineer 


